Sept
29th
1981

Mr F 1L Bates

1224 Harbert Ave

Memphis Tenn

Dear 3Sir: -

The writer was very much surprised to
notice the enclosed clipping in this morning's issue
of the Detroit Free Press. It would seem it is ready
for you to make known the additional proof you claim
to have gathered as it lcoks it might be increasingly
harder to continue exhibiting the body unless you can
definitely answer the questions we have previously asked
you.

Very truly yours
THE DEARBORN PUBLISHING CO

E G Liebold

EGL Z General lManager.



